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July 2024  
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
 I wish everyone and their families a safe and happy summer. 
There will not be any meetings in the months of July and 
August. 
 
  Everyone should have received their annual Pensioner Status 
Form. This must be filled out, notarized and mailed back to the 
pension department. Failure to do so will result in having your 
pension deposits suspended.  
 
  You should have also received 2 letters from Pension and 
Hospitalization. One letter explains the new medical deductions 
for Active and Non-Medicare eligible members. The other letter 
is in regard to the new MDLIVE benefit. This benefit allows a 
member to get over the phone medical advice 24/7, 365 days a 
year. I have tried it for a sinus infection and I was able to pick 
up an antibiotic at my pharmacy within an hour without going 
to a Doctor, UrgentCare or the ER. 

 
 Dues for 2023/24 are still only $15.00. Anyone who has not 
paid, please see me at our next meeting or mail your dues to the 
address at the top of this page. The dues year begins every 
September. 
 
  Paul Dietrich will be stepping down as Treasurer.  
We would all like to thank him for holding this position for 
many years. If anyone is interested in this position, please  
reach out to me. 
   

                    Fraternally yours, 
Michael Manfredi  
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